
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Person Area Transportation System (PATS) is proud to announce 

the below customer friendly changes: 

 

Change #1: Effective July 1st, 2019 the deadline for transportation 

request has been moved from 11:00am the business day before 

to 1:00pm the business day before. 

 

Change #2: Effective August 5th, 2019 PATS will begin offer 

transportation to out of county medical appointments on 

Mondays in addition to Tuesday-Thursday.  

 

Change #3: Effective August 5th, 2019, the new Roxboro Shuttle 

route will begin which is now fare free, reduced to an hour and 

will operate all day without a break.  

 

Please stay tune for a schedule and map of the updated Roxboro 

Shuttle route. Please don’t hesitate to call our office at 336-597-

1771 with any questions.  


